
Weekly Newsletter 

September 8, 2023 
Praying, Learning, Serving 

Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

 

Behold, the Virgin will bear a son, who 
will save his people from their sins. 

Isaiah 7:14 

Dates to Remember 
Sept. 4—Labor Day—No School 

Sept. Sept. 12—Happy Birthday, Fr. Mike!     
 Auction Meeting @ 6:00 PM 

Sept. 13—8th Grade Mass @ 9:00AM  (Grandparents’ Day  
Reception in the classrooms following Mass)  

Sept. 19—Individual School Photos + Safe Environment 
Workshop @ 6:30PM 

Sept. 20—7th Grade Mass @ 9:00 AM + School Board Meet-
ing @ 6:15 PM 

Sept. 26—Birthday Cookie Day 

Sept. 27—6th Grade Mass @ 9:00 AM 

Sept. 29—Gifts of the Spirit @ 8:25 AM 

 

 

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

Come hungry next Sunday. The Knights of 
Columbus are serving breakfast, Sunday, 
September 17 from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm in 
the parish social hall. Cost is by donation. 
Proceeds support the ASCS Athletic Program.  

Thank you Knights of Columbus for your  
generous support! 

Gifts of the Spirit 
 
Gifts of the Spirit will be celebrated differently this 
year. Certificates will be presented at morning prayer at 
8;25 AM one Friday each  month followed by a reception 
in the cafeteria for those receiving certificates and 
their parents.  This month’s Gifts of the Spirit will be 
held on September 29th.  Teachers will notify parents 
when their child(ren) will be receiving recognition for 
the gifts we see in them.  Every child will have been rec-
ognized by the end of the school year. 

Safe Environment Workshop 
The Diocese of Boise requires all employees and all who 
volunteer in the classroom or attend field trips to at-
tend a Safe Environment Workshop.  This is a personal 
safety awareness class.  If you plan on volunteering at 
the school or attending field trips with your child(ren), 
you must attend a face-to-face training if you have not 
already attended one.  It is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 19 at 6:30 PM in the church social hall.    
Please register for the training using the link  
https://boise.cmgconnect.org   

”Homecoming” A.C.T.I.O.N. Auction  

Plans are underway for the 50th annual 
“Homecoming” A.C.T.I.O.N. Auction.  The auction 
will be held Saturday, October 21st beginning at 
5:00 PM in the All Saints Gymnasium.  Remember 
that no item is too big or too small to be donated 
to the auction.  Do you have something you can do-
nate?  Do you have a skill or talent that you would 
be willing to share?   

Donations are also needed for the Barrow and 
Buckets of Beverages, as well as bottles of wine 
valued at $10 or above for the Cork Pull.  Dona-
tions may be dropped off at the school.   

You are invited to attend the next auction planning 
meeting on Tuesday, September 12th at 6:00 PM 
in the school’s science lab..  This is a great way get 
your service hours in and be a part of the school’s 
biggest fundraiser of the year.   

Grandparent’s Day Mass and Reception 

Grandparents and honorary grand-

parents of our students are invited 

to our Grandparent’s Day Mass and 

reception on Wednesday, Septem-

ber 13th. Receptions will be in the 

classrooms following the 9am Mass. 

https://boise.cmgconnect.org/

